
Dear Parents/Carer 

Since the last Newsletter, there have been lots of special and 
exciting things to celebrate with you all. As well as some 
important reminders, the children have produced a range of 
exceptional work in school and at home and there have been 
a number of exciting events which have happened.  

We look forward to Safer Internet Day on Tuesday 11th 
February. As you know, term 3 comes to a close on Friday 
14th February with the new term beginning on Monday 24th 
February. 

 
Year 3 Flag Fen Trip 
Last week, Year 3 went on a fantastic trip to Flag Fen. They 
spent the morning being archaeologists, investigating 
prehistoric artefacts and making Bronze Age clay pots. In the 
afternoon, they explored the site and saw a Bronze Age boat. 
They also listened to a story inside a replica Roundhouse. It 
was a great day, and the children had an amazing time! Many 
thanks to all the staff for organising such an incredible day 
for the children. 

Out of school achievements 

We really want to know about your child’s out of school 
achievements, please email the school office on 
enquiries@isaacnewton-cit.co.uk with information or send 
their hard work into school, and we will celebrate this in our 
next Newsletter which will be published on Friday 14th  
February, on social media and during our Celebration 
Assemblies! 

Reminders 

Please ensure that children wear studs and not hoops or 
‘dangly’ earrings. If studs cannot be removed, unfortunately 
children will not be able to take part in Physical Education. 
Please consider this before letting children get their ears 
pierced!  

 
Mr Milner 
Headteacher. 
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Attendance 
It is parents and carers responsibility to inform the school 
office if their child(ren) are going to be absent from school. 
Please do this by calling 01476 568616 before 9.30am. In 
addition to this, please ensure the children arrive in school by 
8.50am. If they are late, they miss out on valuable learning 
time. Both gates open at 8.40, classroom doors are open at 
8.45am and learning starts from 8.50am. 
 
Here is a reminder of the impact of having below 90% 
attendance. If this continues over a five-year period, this is 
equivalent to half a school year’s worth of lost learning that 
will result in significant gaps. Mr Richards and the attendance 
team continue to work hard to support families, offer advice 
and help get children back in school so they can flourish. 

A reminder that the government have updated their guidance 
connected with attendance. Any holidays, which have not 

been authorised, will now result in a fine from the local 
authority. In addition to this, ten unauthorised sessions (five 
school days) or more in a ten week period, will also result in 
a fine from the local authority. 

Medical Appointments 
Photocopies of medical letters or of medical appointments are 
really useful and will mean that these absences will be 
authorised. Thanks you for your support with this. 

Attendance by Class for the last two weeks. 

How many classes are above 96%  

Class 1 87.9% Class 8 95.2% 

Class 2 92.7% Class 9 96.4% 

Class 3 91.5% Class 10 94.6% 

Class 4 93.6% Class 11 89.3% 

Class 5 95.7% Class 12 94.3% 

Class 6 94.3% Class 13 90% 

Class 7 97.2% Class 14 94.3% 

Congratulations to classes 7 and 9 for having attendance 
above 96%. 



Is my child too ill for school? 

 
The attached NHS link is a really useful resource for parents/carers if they are unsure whether to send their child to school or 
not. https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/ 



 
 
 
 
School Values 
 
Again this term we will focus on our school value of Respect. 
Being respectful and responsible for their actions will not 
only ensure that children are successful in school, but will 
also serve them well as adults in the workplace. We will also 
be focusing on our Pride value. 

Celebration Assembly 

Every Friday afternoon, we spend time celebrating all the successes from the week and present children with a 
Headteacher’s Award. Staff choose one pupil from each class for a reason connected with our values (Respect, Pride, 
Responsibility, Kindness and Resilience and for following our simple, but effective, school rules (Be Ready; Be Respectful 
and Be Safe). All children are encouraged to listen carefully to the reasons for the award and they receive a certificate, a 
sticker and a round of applause from the whole school. We also celebrate those children who have produced exceptional 
work in school, at home and their out of school achievements. It is always a special occasion and enjoyed by all! 

Dates For Your Diary: 

5th February Year 2 at Lincoln Castle 

9th February Swimarathon 

11th February KS2 Valentine Disco 

13th February EYFS Open Afternoon 

14th February End of Term 3 

24th February Start of Term 4 

18th March Year 6 Trip to The Deep 

2nd April Parents’ Evening (4pm - 7pm) 

3rd April Parents’ Evening (4pm - 6pm) 

Winners from the recent Friday Celebration Assembly 24.01.2025 and 31.01.2025) with their certificates. 



Sports/PE update 

Friday 24th January we took a team of children to the 
Grantham Indoor Athletics Competition. They took part in a 
variety of throwing, jumping and sprint races against other 
schools in the Grantham area. The team were incredible all 
morning, supporting each other and performing exceptionally 
well. We are so pleased to say we finished in Silver Medal 
position! This is a fantastic achievement and we are very 
proud of each and every one of you! 

Last Thursday morning Mr Doughty and Mrs Haddock took a 
team of Year 5 & Year 6 children to Grantham Tennis Club 
to take part in the Panathlon Competition. A variety of 
activities, where the children showcased their hand eye co-
ordination and team work skills, scoring points for each 
station. After the final points were totalled up, we are so 
pleased to announce the team finished in Silver medal 
position!! A fantastic achievement and for some, this was the 

first time they had represented Isaac Newton. A huge well 
done to the team, we are very proud of you all!! #inspireplus 
#panathlon  

Work To Be Proud Of 

Just look at this wonderful artwork from Year 6. Inspired by the artist Matisse, the children were able to personalise them 
and included their own animal in the pictures. Such bold, vibrant colours. Well done! 



Work to be proud of 

Fantastic and accurate use of 
colons for lists in English. Well 

done Kian 

‘Mr Doughty likes eating; 
Gummy Bears, and lots of 

chocolate bars!’ 

Great work from Ali who has 
created a card for his mum 
and his brother! Also well 

done to Mia who has drawn 
a picture of a volcano and 

done some addition 
calculations.! 

Fabulous work from Olivia in 
Class 4 today who has started to 
write her own version of Little 
Red Riding Hood. Well done! 

Amazing artwork from Layla and Daryl with their Matisse style drawings. I can’t wait to see them coloured in! 

Brilliant ending to the story Little Red Riding Hood. 
Year 1 have worked so hard well done to Theo, Mia, 

Oliver and Sienna. 
Fantastic PSHE work from Logan this afternoon. 

Well done, we are very proud of you! 



Work to be proud of 

Following the latest Mini Police Workshop, our Mini 
Police Ambassadors have created some brilliant 

Protected Characteristics posters.  

25 out of 25 on TT Rock Stars, well done to 
Rochelle from Class 7 

Amazing maths work on adding 
and multiplying fractions. Well 

done Maya! 

Wonderful English work by Amelia. 
Accurate use of apostrophe for 

possession. Well done! 

Fabulous English work from 
Willow this week. A well 

presented story about Little Red 
Riding Hood! 

Outstanding artwork from Year 6 this week. Look at 
the attention to detail on these fish. Well done Jack 

and Harley, you have worked conscientiously! 

Olivia from Class 4 was finding writing the number 5 
quite tricky but she practices and persevered and can 
now do them every single time. Such resilience, well 

done! 



Work to be proud of 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Work to be proud of from home 

Astonishing fractions work in maths from Thomas and Alfie this week. 
Multiplying a non-unit fraction by an integer. Well done! 

Well done to Class 4 who have 
been practicing counting and 
writing the digits up to 20. 

Brilliant work from Sienna, Piotr 
and Lily.  

Brilliant work at home based on the animation Alma by Lainie and Maya. Where she wrote three pages and 
drew pictures of Greek masks! 

‘All the lights were off, no one to be seen. No one at all! A shivering arch grabbed the ground as if it’s life 
depended on it. She stopped. Gazing at long forgotten faces!’ Well done Lainie from Class 12! 



Work to be proud of from home 

 

Amazing work for year 4 at home linked with their Ancient Greece topic. Well done all three of you! 

Mila and Leilani have created 
these amazing castles at home. 
They also made a shield and 

sword. They can’t wait to go to 
Lincoln Castle later this month. 

Well done Year 2 

An amazing volcano picture. 
Class 7, well done Freddie! 

A brilliant story based on the 
story, Little Red Riding Hood and 
some addition calculations. Well 

done Paulina from Class 4! 



Work to be proud of from home 

 

Inspired by some work she did in Year 3, Melody has created this wonderful sunset with AMAZING 
colours. WOW! 

Jacob from Class 7 created an amazing guitar riff 
using the computer programme Click. Well done! 

A wonderful castle made at home with his mum. 
Grayson is really looking forward to the Year 2 

trip to Lincoln Castle next week! 



Out of school Achievements 

Olivia has been selected to take lead part in the production of Beauty and the Beast through Broadway 
Junior, which will be shown later this year. She will be playing the part of Lefou which she is thrilled About. 

Congratulations Olivia, I am sure you will be a huge success! 

Well done to Olivia who has achieved the 
LAMDA Entry Level in Performance (Entry 3) 
for Solo. She achieved a distinction. Well done! 

Congratulations to Daryl who received this 
Player of the Week Award on Sunday 26th 

January for his brilliant tackling, whilst 
playing for Lincoln Rugby Club 



Safeguarding update 

In this newsletter, we are highlighting how to support children in developing their emotional literacy, what parents/carers 
need to know about health and fitness apps and Tik Tok! 






